
and servobrakes; and Electronica Clarion, car radios. As cari be
seen, Canada represents an. Important market for Nexicai auto
parts.

3.3 G.ZNTUNaCIUEQUZIHIE

The. total number of automobiles in circulation at present is of
10 million vehicles, 3.5 million of which are concentrated in the
Mtexico City metropolitan area . There, la no reliabi. data on
automobile maintenance needs at a national level, but there are
good estimates on the. Mexico City area. Those indicate that the
average life span of*&a car in eiglit years and that it goes to the.
repair shop four times a year, with a minimal expenditure of $50
dollars each time. The rising costs of new cars will make car
owners give priority to their vehicle's maintenance and repair
before buying a new on.. This, coupled with a high incidence of
car accidents, will create a continued demand for service and
repir .quipment in the future.

Total apparent consuaption of maintenance equipment increased
85.5* in 1989, from $16.6 million in 1988 to $30.8 million in
1989, and another 12% in 1990, to $34.5 million. This was mostly
a result of Mexicols trade liberalization polidi.s, which have
made importation casier and more affordable. This, in conjunction
with an important demand backloq for this type of equipment,
brought about by previous year's tight f inancial conditions,
slack domestic demand and iiigh inflation rates, translating into
an unfavorable dollar-peso exchange rt, brought about a major
surge in total market size, but in particular in imports. Also,
beginning in 1989 a mandatory envirorimental control system was
established in Mexico City, by which ecd vohicle must have a
check up donse very six monthu. To fulîf il these conditions a,
great number of shops bought gas ana lyzez's and other tuning
equipment. In 1990, this trend continu.d, as the. pollution
control measures continued and another measure was added to the.
previous ones -the "on. day without circulation" campaiqn, which
consists in not being able to use the. car on. mandatory day a
week. Thiis lias mostly translated into an increased sale of cars
and theref or. of maintenance needs.


